
Hello, 

It is great to be out of the house and a few days closer to spring. I am looking forward to attending the 
Spring Assembly in Clear Lake.  

On Sunday March 2nd the first Area Archives Coordinator call for 2025 took place. This is a great 
opportunity for me to ask questions about Archives and digitization of the paper and what other Area’s 
doing.  

The Archives are still at a remote location as we continue to finish up reconstructing our basement. But I 
was able to spend some time digging in them recently.  

The Archives Task Force continues to meet on a regular basis.  

 Area Archivist 

Missy Y.  

 

 


